
 
 

Kennington Park Estate Tenants’ & Residents’ 
Association 

 

 

Since March all our lives have been massively disrupted by the Coronavirus 

Pandemic. 

 

Now we are beginning to adjust to the ‘new normal’, it’s time to get back to business. 

 

During Lockdown, repairs were put on hold and, while our cleaners and refuse 

collectors valiantly managed to keep working, we saw a big increase in flytipping on 

the estate as our ‘neighbours’ seemed to think we were an alternative to the closed 

Council tip, and parking enforcement went out the window. 

 

Throughout this time your Tenants’ and Residents’ Association officers have been on 

hand to help, working on residents’ behalf and with the local mutual aid volunteers to 

help with shopping and any other problems – such as sourcing replacement fridges 

and other white goods!  

 

We have liaised with Hyde and Lambeth Council to make sure our most vulnerable 

residents have not been neglected; and lobbied Hyde’s senior management seeking 

assurances that rent arrears are treated sympathetically and nobody loses the roof 

over their heads during such a horrendous time.  

 

But we have missed hearing about problems first hand and getting feedback from 

everyone. We have undoubtedly missed out on some issues.  

 

We recognise not everyone will be able to join in, but we are going to hold a virtual 

TRA meeting via Zoom on Tuesday 29 September 2020 at 7pm. 

 

The meeting is just for residents of Kennington Park Estate (tenants and 

leaseholders). Please register here and make sure to include the name of your block. 

You will then receive an email explaining how to join the meeting. 

 

 

https://bit.ly/3aMmazO

